From: C GANNON 
Sent: 24 August 2013 20:57
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 13/00930/F
Dear Rebekah,
Please excuse my contacting you but I feel very concerned over a badger sett...
The badger sett destrruction at Haynes Barn, Sibford Gower...
11 badger sett entrances have been filled in with digger, while the badgers and possible badger cubs were underground.
The applicant has returned to the barn on at least two occasions to fill in reopened (by badgers) sett entrances.
Thames Valley Police were called by an anonymous caller but they failed to inspect the barn, apparently it was too muddy to gain access even though there is a stone based footpath that goes within 5 metres of the barn!
You may feel after reading the attached planning application and noting that badgers have not been mentioned within the application under the protected species question (14)( in fact the box NO has been ticked) that you would like to make a comment to the planning officer in respect of this criminal act and why the applicant should NOT obtain a planning application as a result of a criminal act involving wildlife. 

Please don't let the planning permission go ahead without further investigations. 
Yours sincerely
Karen 
